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SICK  
 All sick and housebound of the parish 

 

RIP 
 

Joseph Gallagher, Gary Boyle 
 

MONTHS MIND 
 

Mary and Francis Carracher 
 
 

ANNIVERSARIES 
 

Eileen Wilson, Margaret Bruce, Adam Young, Arthur O’Neill 
 

BIRTHDAY REMEMBRANCE 
 

Jim McPake 
 

 
 

RCIA—The Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults—August 2025 
Our RCIA meetings (Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults) for those 
who are enquiring about the Catholic faith or intend to enter the 
Church begin in  September.  Over the coming weeks, think of people 
you know or family members who might be open to signing up and sug-
gest it to them.  The meetings are also for all parishioners who would 
like to refresh their faith. Think about it!  Speak to Fr. Dornan or                               
Deacon Stuart. 
 

 
 
BAPTISM   If you wish your child to receive the Sacraments of First Reconciliation 
and and First Holy Communion,  they must first be baptised.  If you wish your child          
to be baptised into the church can you please speak to Fr Dornan after Mass in the           
Sacristy to arrange an appointment time. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

St Ninian's Primary School Parent Council are hosting a fundraising quiz night on 
Saturday 27th September at the Hillhouse Bowling Club. Doors open at 7.30pm and 
tickets are £10pp. Ticket price includes entry fee, 8 quiz rounds, entry into the        
golden ticket competition and a buffet. To purchase tickets or raffle tickets please 
contact Adele on 07951916606.  Your support for our school is greatly appreciated. 

Please maintain a respectful silence in the church, before and after Mass in 
consideration of those who wish to spend some time in private prayer. 

 

SVDP  For requests for assistance please telephone   07534546955 

SUNDAY  MASSES   4.30pm (vigil) 9.30am 11.00am & 5.00pm   
                              
WEEKDAYS   Mass 9.30am Monday to Saturday.                        
    
CONFESSION  Saturday 9.00-9.25am and 4.00-4.25pm,  
 
 

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament from 10.00am to 10.30am every Monday. 
(Except on days of funerals)  
 
 

 
 
PRIZE BINGO  Monday 15th September .  All welcome.  Eyes down at 7.30pm 
 
 
JOB OPPORTUNITY  -  Bishop’s Conference of Scotland— VACANCY:                   
National Director of Marriage, Family & Life Office  Se Notice Board 
 
 
OWG AFTERNOON TEA is on Saturday 27th September at 12.30pm,  doors 
open at 12.15.  £5 per person. Call Sandra on 07578755089 to get a ticket.  
 
  
Young Adults Film Night – The Letter   Join us for a screening of                                
The Letter, the powerful film inspired by Pope Francis’ Laudato Si’.  Tues 16 
Sept 2025 , 7pm in the Mir Centre behind St Ninian’s Church . For ages 18–25. 
Watch, reflect, and be part of the conversation on caring for creation! 
 
 
STUDENTS FUND  Thanks for your contributions to the Second Collection  
last weekend   which came to £810.00 
 

 
FATIMA PILGRIMAGE 

 
We are keen to go a parish pilgrimage in April 2026 to Fatima.  
Despite really good numbers indicating an interest in going on the 

pilgrimage the number that have confirmed their intention to join us 
seem to have declined.  If you are interested in going please take 
and information pack from the back of the church or contact Anne 

Marie at Alba Travel, email:  annemariecairns@yahoo.co.uk.                 
Alterntatively you can speak to Deacon Stuart.  


